Docket No. 50-263

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

ATTN: Mr. J. K. Ferman, Ph.D.
Nuclear Engineer

1935 West County Road B-2

Roseville, MN 55113-2785

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the telephone conversation you had with Dr. M. J. Oestmann of my
ctaff on May 22 and 23, 1984, 1 am enclosing a copy of two revised 1icensee
amendment requests, dated July 23, 1982 and November 24, 1982, from Northern
states Power Company for the Monticello Nucl . We are
currently taking action on these requests to dele

6.7.C.2 on reporting of aquatic moni toring program ts a

a new T/5 6.7.C.3 on reporting of nonradiological, nonaquatic enviromnmental
events in Appendix A of the Technical specifications.

1f you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dr. M. J. Oestmann
(312 790-5516) or M. C. Schumacher (312 790-5514).

Sincerely,

c./d. papefiello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological safety Branch

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/o encl.:
V. Rooney, NRR
R. Lickus, RIII
D. Musolf, Mana
Nuclear Suppo
MNorthern States Power
d. A. Shamla, Plant Manager
¢. E. Larson, Director
Nuclear Generation
Resident Inspector, K
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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